SWS PUMP-AID

Do you need suction handpumps and filters for shallow wells or spring protection?

SWS Filtration has a modest charity account, supported by donations from Rotary Clubs,
churches, schools, and individuals. It can provide handpumps and related equipment free of
charge, to missions and self-help groups involved with water development work in Africa,
where there is no other available funding.

If you think you might benefit from this scheme, please write to: Richard Cansdale, SWS
Filtration, Hartburn, Morpeth, Northumberland NE6 4JB, UK. E-mail: swsfilt@dial.pipex.com
or consult our web page for more information: Attp://ds.dial pipex.com/swsfilt
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